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July 30, 2012 

 

Freedom of Information Act Officer 

New Castle County 

87 Reads Way 

New Castle, DE  19720 

   

Re: Public Records Request // Automatic License Plate Readers 

 

Dear FOIA Officer:  

 

Pursuant to the Delaware Freedom of Information Act, 29 Del. C. § 10001 

et seq., I request access to and copies of the public records referred to in Exhibit A 

to this letter in the possession, custody or control of the County of New Castle or 

the New Castle County Police Department. 

 

If you believe that any of the requested records are exempt and need not be 

disclosed, and intend to withhold documents on that basis, please explain the basis 

for your belief, and for each document or portion withheld, state its date, sender, 

recipient and author, and describe its contents sufficiently to enable an independent 

evaluation of the possible exemption, so that I may decide whether a judicial 

challenge is appropriate.  

 

I also request a waiver of all fees for this request.  Disclosure of the 

requested information is in the public interest because it is likely to contribute 

significantly to the public understanding of the operations or activities of the 

government and is not primarily in a commercial interest.  The information is being 

requested on behalf of the American Civil Liberties Union of Delaware, a public 

interest organization that seeks the information for use in the public interest. 

 

Please produce the documents within 30 days of the date of this letter.  (See 

the June 2, 2003 opinion of the Delaware Attorney General regarding responses to 

FOIA requests.)  If you have any questions regarding the scope of the request or 

any other matters, please contact me at (302) 654-5326, ext.103 or rmorse@aclu-

de.org. 

 

Thank you. 

 

     Sincerely yours, 

   
 Richard H. Morse 

 


